
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

MISSISSIPPI BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 

The Mississippi Board of Education will tour Clinton High School 
on May 9, 2019 as follows: 

 
 

May 9, 2019 
9:00 a.m. 

Clinton High School 
401 Arrow Drive 

Clinton, Mississippi 39060 
  
  

The public is invited to attend at the above location and time.   
 
 
 

Posted:  April 15, 2019 
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